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January 9, 2003

J. Alexander Houston
Executive Director
George Cedric Metcalf Charitable Foundation
174 Avenue Road
Toronto, Ontario
M5R 2J1

Dear J. Alexander Houston,

Re: Change of Project Recipient

Thank you for the grant from your Environment Program to continue
our study of environmental assessment. We have had to return your
cheque as it was made out to the incorrect recipient. Your letter makes
reference to the grant agreement provided to you by Paul Muldoon.

That agreement is between the recipient of the grant, the charitable
foundation, the Resource-Library for the Environment and the Law and
the sub-contracting organization, the Canadian Environmental Law
Association. In order for the charitable foundation to issue the letter
to you, the cheque will need to be reissued to the Resource Library for
the Environment and the Law.

We are very sorry for any inconvenience this causes for you and your
staff. Warm regards for the new year.

Yours truly,
Resource Library for the Environment and the Law

Sarah Miller
Treasurer
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